C58

COMMUNICATION
COUNCIL - October 20, 2021
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca CW (Clsd) - Report No. 47, Item 3
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: [External] Development Application - 4101 Rutherford Road
Date: October-13-21 10:38:36 AM

From: fulsn

Sent: Tuesday, October 12, 2021 11:05 PM

To: Maurizio Bevilacqua <Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Rosanna DeFrancesca
<Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>; Mario Ferri <Mario.Ferri@vaughan.ca>; Gino Rosati
<Gino.Rosati@vaughan.ca>; Linda Jackson <Linda.Jackson@vaughan.ca>; Marilyn lafrate
<Marilyn.lafrate@vaughan.ca>; Tony Carella <Tony.Carella@vaughan.ca>; Sandra Yeung Racco
<Sandra.Racco@vaughan.ca>; Alan Shefman <Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>; Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Development Application - 4101 Rutherford Road

We have been residents of Weston Downs since January 1999. We live on Colavita Court in the
north section of Weston Downs. Our court is adjacent to Velmar Downs Park and the site of the
proposed development at 4101 Rutherford Road — a seven story condominium with 139 units.

The Weston Downs Rate Payers Association notified us that there will a closed council meeting on

October 13t during which you will decide whether to hire a lawyer and planners to fight this
condominium development.

In May 2021, the City of Vaughan Council made a commitment to our community that if the OLT
mediation failed, you would reject the proposed development. We are writing to remind you of that
commitment and request that you uphold your commitment.

Thank you
James & Christine Fulsang



